
 

 

  
 
 

17 August 2020 
Dear Dennis & Doreen, 
 
Thank you so much for your kind and very generous donation towards supporting our NHS staff at Guy’s, St Thomas’ and 
Evelina London during the urgent coronavirus crisis. Your donation of a holiday stay has made a huge difference to our 
staff and patients during this difficult time, and for this we are truly grateful. 
 
Donations like yours have helped to assist staff facing financial hardship and enabled us to provide vital emotional and 
psychological support in times of stress and anxiety in our dedicated staff well-being zones. These are just a few ways in 
which your valuable contribution has made an impact at our hospital for the staff who continue to put themselves at risk 
so they can keep families and communities safe across South London and the South East. 
 
The support we receive from individual supporters means we can provide all staff and patients affected by COVID-19 
with the best possible care and support, and we really appreciate this. Thank you. 
  
We’d like to keep in touch with you to tell you more about how your gift has made a difference. You can change your 
preferences at any time by contacting our Supporter Care on info@supportgstt.org.uk. For information on how we will 
use your details please see our privacy policy at www.supportgstt.org.uk/privacy. 
 
Warm wishes, 

 

 
Ali Terrington 
Head of Events, Community and Corporate Fundraising 
Guy's and St Thomas' NHS Trust 
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